
 

 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I am excited to join DAS as the new Director and Chief Operating Officer. I am pleased to have 
met many of you since starting at the department on October 1st . I look forward to meeting the 
rest of you in the upcoming weeks.  
 
This past week I met with State Building Division and other Division Administrators to go over 
and approve the new layout for our location. SBD has developed a good plan for remodeling 
and construction, but it is no easy lift.  
 
Work will begin on October 21st and SBD plans to finish before Thanksgiving. During this time, 
teams whose work areas are under construction will work remotely until their new workspace 
is completed. Thank you for your continued patience while we complete the construction and 
moves.  
 
Again, I’m excited to join the team and am looking forward to meeting you all and 
accomplishing great things together. 
 
Regards, 
 
Lee Will  
DAS Director / Chief Operations Officer 
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